
   

 
 

February 13, 2018 
TOKIO MARINE CAPITAL CO., LTD. 

 

Launch of our new English website 
 

We are pleased to announce the launch of new English website on February 13, 2018. 
 
In addition to redesigning the website, we newly described the explanation about 
investment process, investee support and types of investment in relation to business 
succession and spin-off so that visitors can recognize our business overview more 
easily. Also, the new website can be displayed on both smart phones and desktop PCs. 
 
We will continue to enhance information on the website. Thank you.  
 

 

 

Please contact the following for any additional information: 
TOKIO MARINE CAPITAL CO., LTD. 
Media and Investor Relations 
Phone: +81-3-5223-3516 
 

This press release has been prepared solely for information purpose and for general 

dissemination of the activity and performance of TOKIO MARINE CAPITAL CO., LTD. 

It is not an offer, recommendation or solicitation to buy or sell. 

 

 


